RECEIVED
MAR 13 2023

PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION

March 7, 2023

Public Service Commission
Post Office Box 615

Frankfort KY 40602
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

We recently purchased our home in subdivision serviced by BLUEGRASS WATER UTILITY COMPANY.
We were astounded to learn that our sewage bill was $85.97 per month. We spoke to our neighbors
And found that they were unhappy also.

A few days ago we received the letter explaining that there will be a 15.6 percent increase per month
In our sewage bill to $99.37. Frankly we are appalled. We sold our home in town to downsize and
reduce our monthly bills. We are both in our mid 70’s and live on limited income. You can be certain
our income has not increased by 15.6 percent.

We respectfully ask that a reconsideration of such a large increase be reviewed.

Ronald and Bonita McManus

35 Mitchell Drive

Mayfield KY 42066
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